Week beginning 27th of April

Dear Badgers!

Hello! What a lovely week of weather we had I hope that you were able to be outside and enjoy it. My boys made a massive race track with old drain pipes in the garden, I hope at some point they will tidy it away! Hopefully you have done a few activities over the week, practicing some of the important skills that you have already learned. Keep up the good work, I'm proud of you. Here are a few things that you can do this week.

- Try to read everyday (5-10mins) this can be anything that you have at home. (Oxford Reading Owl : Username: hedgehogs123 password : read)
- Write in your writing journals write a story. Remember is has to have a beginning, middle and end. Plan it out, It can be about you, perhaps you find a magic key.......
- http://www.letters-and-sounds.com/ has some good phonic games that you can play.
- <u>www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z7b72sq</u> is a great lesson about writing and asking questions.
- https://whiterosemaths.com/ go to home learning tab and find the year 2 activities. (you don't have to print them, you can copy from the screen onto a piece of paper)
- https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/year-2/maths#subjects great lessons about shape.
- Keep practising your number bonds (for 10, 20 and 100), doubling and halving to 20 and 2 5 10 times table.
- Do a bit of Science minibeasts https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z6882hv/articles/z9fkwmn

Remember to keep active - go noodle have some great things that you can follow, get the whole family involved.

Be creative have a look at https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/curations/cbbc-how-to for some great ideas.

Keep safe and take care

I miss you all

Love From Mrs Mitchell

